PUBLIC HEARING MEETING
JUNE 29, 2023

The Board of Directors of the Morris County Appraisal District met for a Public Hearing on Thursday, June 29, 2023 for the
2024 Budget in the conference room of the Morris County Appraisal District, 501 Crockett Street, Suite 1. Daingerfield, TX.

Members present were, Danny Lilley, Ginger Smith, Joe Austin IT & Randy Clayton. Others present: Summer Golden, Chief
Appraiser.

CALL TO ORDER:
Chairman Lilley called the meeting to order at 12:10 PM & announced a quorum present.

PUBLIC HEARING:

Golden went through the 2024 Budget in detail, explaining the changes from the current year budget & stating there has been no
changes since the Budget Workshop.

Public Hearing Notice was published & posted. The Entities received Notice with the Proposed Budget in the date requirements
according to the Property Tax Code.

No public present for the Public Hearing.

ADJOURN:
On motion by Austin, seconded by Smith & approved by all, the meeting was adjourned.
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REGULAR MEETING
JUNE 29, 2023

The Board of Directors of the Morris County Appraisal District met in regular session on Thursday,

June 29, 2023 in the conference room of the Morris County Appraisal District, 501 Crockett Street, Suite 1,
Daingerfield, TX. Members present were, Danny Lilley, Ginger Smith, Joe Austin IT & Randy Clayton. Others
present: Summer Golden, Chief Appraiser.

CALL TO ORDER:
Chairman Lilley called the meeting to order at 12:12 PM & announced a quorum present.

PUBLIC COMMENT:
No public present to comment.

2024 BUDGET ADOPTION BY RESOLUTION 2023-001:

On motion by Smith, seconded by Clayton & approved by all, it was moved to approve Resolution 2023-001 to
adopt the 2024 Budget.

MINUTES:
On motion by Austin, seconded by Smith & approved by all, it was moved to approve the April 20, 2023 Minutes.

EXPENDITURES & FINANCIALS:
2023 Year to Date Expenditures & Financials were reviewed & discussed.

CHIEF APPARAISER REPORTS:

* Areview of the Informal & Formal Protest season was reported, explaining the different market areas
within the County with significant increases & explaining the evaluation process required by law. Golden
stated that the Appraisal Review Board had done exactly what they were supposed to do taking the
evidence presented from both sides to make a decision. As of this date, we have another day of hearings
then we will start the Certification process. Once that process is complete, we will begin the tax rate
calculation process.

¢ Employees Walker & Higgins will be registered with TDLR and start education requirements this Fall.

* Legislative Update & TAAO Conference will be in August.

®  Next meeting will be in September.

ADJOURN:
On motion by Smith, seconded by Clayton & approved by all, the meeting was adjourned.
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